
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
     10th December 2021  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Carol Singalong  
 
To celebrate Christmas together we would like to invite parents, carers and family members 
to join us on the KS1 playground on Thursday 16th December at 2.30pm (weather permitting 
– we will make a decision on the day if the weather is poor) for a St John’s Christmas Carol 
Singalong.   
 
The children will join us on the playground but they will stay with their class during the 
singalong.  You can collect your child as normal from their class at the end of the day.  
 
There will be spaces allocated for family members to be.  We must ask that you make sure 
you socially distance from other families. 
 
Please can we take this opportunity to remind you that under no circumstances must 
images of any children, other than your own, be posted on Social Media. 
 
We are looking forward to be able to come together at this special time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


